
From:
To: Stephanie Smith
Subject: Fwd: Bloor Street Project
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 1:13:32 PM

Please include this letter to the council on Tuesday's agenda under correspondence agenda
item 12.1.
Tom Toomver Ph.D.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Toni's 
Date: June 26, 2023 at 10:55:32 EDT
To: mayor@mississauga.ca, chris.fonseca@mississauga.ca
Subject: Bloor Street Project

﻿The Council of the City of Mississauga.
We are now living in a new era. With high inflation, carbon tax, clean fuel
regulation fee, and high mortgage interest rates, all of us have to live according to
what we NEED as opposed to what we WANT.
How will spending millions of dollars on Bloor Street help the residents of the
city NOW. In the future when demand has been shown then it would benefit
people, but not now.
We do NOT NEED the Bloor makeover as a lot of people have indicated. It is
NOT WANTED.
Please be heroes and cancel or postpone the project when money is more freely
available.
Tom Toomver Ph.D.
Past President Applewood Hills Homeowners Association and
Member of Maja Prentice's Ward 3 Council.

Sent from my iPad

14.1.3


